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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
October 8th, 2021 
  

Repairs Completed and Water Restored at Sheffield 
Glen Townhomes  

  
DECATUR, Ga.—As of 10:00pm, repairs have been completed and water restored at Sheffield 
Glen Townhomes on Briarcliff Road.  
 
Customers are encouraged to run the faucets inside and outside their homes to clear the 
internal plumbing of their residence.   
 
Customers continuing to experience issues should contact 770-270-6243. 
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